
 

Hearing & Vision Screening for children in 

Reception is taking place in school on 

27th February 2018 

 
         

 

   If you do not wish your child to be screened please phone  

0300 421 8225 

Please inform us if your child is already under professional care 

for hearing or vision 

Parents/Carers will be informed of the screening results  

 


